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25 July 2023 News Letter  

Hello Forbes Rifle and Pistol Club members, 

Hope all is well with you and your families.  On Tuesday, July 25th, a meeting of the Forbes Rifle 

and Pistol Club was held at the Zaloga American Legion Post.  The meeting was called to order.   

The treasurer presented the financial report to the club and informed the members that the 

audit conducted by the IRS has been successfully completed.  The treasurer informed members 

that the firm that handled our tax prep will not be continuing with Forbes and we are in search 

of a new firm that is better suited for a non-profit organization.  

Our long range and CMP matches have been a great success.  Congratulations to all match 

winners and turnout for those who competed.  Also, a special thanks goes out to the match 

directors and those who helped prep the range. 

The club is trying to locate missing spare parts for the ShotMarker system.  Please check to see 

if these have accidently been misplaced with your personnel items from a match or practice 

session.  

The club is getting quotes for installing electricity to the sheds.  A recommendation was made 

to change or eliminate the summer meeting due to the low turnout.  Your thoughts on the 

change are appreciated. 

Changes to the clubs’ by-laws are required and will require a vote when presented at a future 

membership meeting.  A special newsletter will be presented to members with the changes to 

the by-laws once the board completes the review.  

 


